

November 20, 2024

Ontario Energy Board

Dear Ms. Marconi,

Re: Hydro Hawkesbury Incorporated

Application for 2025 Electricity Distribution Rates

File No. EB-2024-0031

We are writing in response to Procedural Order No. 1 to advise the OEB that a tentative agreement has been reached on all issues in the proceeding. The parties have agreed to work together to draft a settlement proposal and anticipate that it will be filed with the OEB on or before December 9, 2024. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours truly,

Michel Poulin Manager